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Dear Mr Isherwood, 
 

Application by SP Manweb for the North Wales Wind Farms Connection 
 
Thank you for your email of 27 March 2015, forwarding correspondence from Pylon 

The Pressure Group dated 30 September 2014. 
 

The Planning Inspectorate did receive the original letter, and replied on 8 October 
2014. I have enclosed our response which I trust answers your query. 
 

Pursuant to section 51 of the Planning Act 2008, the Planning Inspectorate publish all 
advice issued. This can be viewed in the s51 advice tab at: 

 
http://infrastructure.planningportal.gov.uk/NWWFC 
 

The Planning Inspectorate is currently assessing, on behalf of the Secretary of State, 
whether the North Wales Wind Farms Connection application can be accepted for 

examination. The application was made on 20 March 2015, with an acceptance 
decision due by 17 April 2015. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Nicholas Coombes 
 

Nicholas Coombes 
Case Manager 

 
 
 

 
 

3/18 Eagle Wing 

Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 

Bristol,  BS1 6PN 

Customer Services: 

e-mail: 

0303 444 5000 
NWWFConnection@pins.gsi.gov.uk 

Advice may be given about applying for an order granting development consent or making representations about an 
application (or a proposed application). This communication does not however constitute legal advice upon which you can 
rely and you should obtain your own legal advice and professional advice as required. 
 
A record of the advice which is provided will be recorded on the Planning Inspectorate website together with the name of the 
person or organisation who asked for the advice. The privacy of any other personal information will be protected in 
accordance with our Information Charter which you should view before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
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